THE PUNJAB STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL
EDUCATION AND INDUSTRIAL TRAINING
PLOT NO. 1-A, SEC. 36-A, CHANDIGARH PH. : 615385, 622664-85 FAX : 660734

Dated:ﬁl\olllobl

No. PSBTE&IT/DA/2021/9 | 3

To,
Chairman/Secretary
Concerned Society/Trust
Punjab.
Sub: Regarding Last date for applying to PSBTE&IT for “Consent Letter” for

opening a new Pharmacy College during 2021-22 Sessions.

Ref:  PClI Notification no. F. No.14-56/2020(Review of SIF), 14-264/2020(FRMS Project),
14-56/2019(4), F.No.3-52/2020 PCl,16-22/2019-PCl, /7656, Dated:30.12.2020.

This is for the information of all concerned Societies/Trust, who want to apply to
PSBTE&IT for “Consent Letter” for opening of Pharmacy College during session 2021-22 in
the State of Punjab. The last date for applying to PSBTE&IT for “Consent Letter” along with
all certified requisite documents is 31.01.2021 No application will be received or entertained
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Director Academic
For Secretary (PSBTE&IT) %/

S

after this due date i.e. 31.01.2021.

This letter is issued after the approval of competent authority.

Copy to:
1. PS to Worthy Chairman, PSBT&IT for kind information.
2. PA to Secretary PSBTE&IT for kind information.
3. PA to Director, Department of Technical Education & ind. Trg. Punjab, for kind

information.



